
From: Jeff Timmins   
Sent: Thursday, November 26, 2020 6:44 AM 
To: Natalie Sharp <nsharp@lasalle.ca> 
Subject: re: alley closure Q7 
 

 

 

Nov. 25, 2020 

 

 

Mayor Bondy and members of council 

 

I am unable to attend council meeting on Dec 8th regarding alley 
closure Q7. I an the current and original owner of 1695 Minto. 
Ave. I understand that administration's decision to disallow the 
purchase of the alley behind the above property is based on 
survey and policy. The structure in question is a 2 piece farm 
style gate with a permanent center mounted post. As seen in the 
picture with the pylons, the pylons are placed 7 feet to the rear 
of my fence which would be the center of the alley. There are no 
permanent structures in this area.  

In the second picture, the only permanent structure is the center 
post supporting both gates. This post is 10 feet to the rear of my 
fence, and therefore is not positioned in the section of alley that 
I would like to purchase. 



I am asking council to reverse administration's decision and 
allow me to purchase my half of the alley based on the fact that 
there are not any permanent structures in this area. 

I can be reached at  to answer any questions. 
 

Jeff Timmins 

 



 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please verify that the sender's 
name matches the e-mail address in the From: field. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.   

 


